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EAR TO THE GROUND: THE IRTC's NOTE OF
THANKS TO THE UCT COMMUNITY

The Institutional Reconciliation &
Transformation Commission (IRTC) is
appreciative of the UCT community, in
arranging the recent IRTC assembly and road
show held across the university faculties and
departments this past week.

The IRTC was able to engage with all
faculties except Hiddingh campus. The
commissioners also met with various
departments as well as student movement/
SRC leaders and the leadership lekgotla.

The commissioners found the week
extremely useful and moving. The meetings
and assembly contributed immensely
towards the work of the IRTC.



Although student participation andAlthough student participation and
attendance was lower than expected, the
IRTC wishes to thank all those who made the
time to attend the assembly and road show,
your voices have been heard. 

The IRTC encourages written submissions to
be made and has extended the deadline to
August 31st. 

Please contact candice.amon@uct.ac.za to
submit, for media enquiries contact Jacqui
Dichabe on 0797827451

-Ends.


